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MILLION MINUTE 
MONTH: FEB 1-MARCH 1 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences: 
 Feb 6-7th 
 
Book Fair: 
 Feb 5 (730am-4pm) 
 Feb 6-7 (730am-8pm) 
 Feb 8  (7:30am-1pm) 
 
Kindergarten Registration: 
 Feb7-8 (7:30-3:30) 
 
Science Fair:  Feb 12 (6-7pm) 
 
Presidents Day: Feb 18th No 
School 
  
Story Telling Festival: Feb 20 
 
Dads and Donuts: Feb 22 (3rd 
Grade), 9:15am 
 
Battle of the Books: Feb 25-
March 1st 
 
 

Don’t forget to sign up for 
Smith’s Earn and Learn 

program! Just take pictured bar 
code to Smith’s grocery store or 

enroll online at: 
www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/mysmit

hs/Pages/earn_and_learn       
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
If you are reading this newsletter, we know you are checking Ridgeline’s new E-
Communication.  We are trying to cut down our paper use, duplications of notes that go 
home, and the amount of time it takes to copy and put together the information sent in 
Wednesday’s folders.  The last thing we want is to lose our communication with our 
parents.  Please check your email each Wednesday afternoon for information from our 
school and help us get the word out to our parents.  Also, please remind fellow Ridgeline 
families to check our E-Communications weekly. 
 
As a reminder, our Parent / Teacher Conferences are this week.  If you have not set an 
appointment with your child’s teacher, please call the teacher for times to meet.  
Conferences are held Wednesday, February 6, and Thursday, February 7.  It is a great 
opportunity to visit and check your child’s progress.  Our goal is to visit with 100% of 
our parents. 
 
One big “thank you” to our PTA for organizing our Million Minutes Month for reading.  
We ask parents to be mindful of this and ask that you enter your child’s minutes daily to 
help us achieve our goal for the month of February. 
 
As a thank you for reading our newsletter, we would like to offer the first 10 parents who 
call the office to let us know you are reading this article will receive one complimentary 
meal and drink at Café Rio for your child. 
 
Thank you for your support of Ridgeline and making it a great place to learn. 
 
Ken Higgins, Principal 
 
 

 We are super excited about our new Reading program! Sign up TODAY and get 
your Children’s minutes work towards our MILLION MINUTE MONTH!  

 
Go to: http://readtoday.com and register!  It takes just five minutes!  Thank you! 


